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Russell M. Blau 
Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
russell.blau@bingham.com 
jeffrey.strenkowski@bingham.com 

October 20, 2014 

Via E-Filing 

Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Notification Regarding a Pro Forma Intra-Corporate Transaction 
Supplement 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Windstream Holdings, Inc. (“Windstream”), Intellifiber Networks, Inc., McLeodUSA 
Telecommunications Services, LLC, Network Telephone Corp., Paetec Communications, 
Inc., Talk America, Inc., The Other Phone Company, US LEC of Florida, LLC, 
Windstream Communications, Inc., Windstream Florida, Inc., Windstream KDL, Inc., 
Windstream Norlight, Inc., Windstream NTI, Inc., Windstream NuVox, Inc. (collectively, 
the “Windstream Licensees”); Communications Sales and Leasing, Inc. (“CSL”), Talk 
America Services, LLC (“TAS”) (Windstream, the Windstream Licensees, CSL, and 
TAS collectively, the “Parties”), by their undersigned counsel, hereby supplement the 
notification filed by the Parties dated September 12, 2014.   
 
The Parties clarify that the customers of Windstream Florida, Inc. will not be transferred 
to TAS as a result of the Transaction described in the notice letter filed September 12, 
2014.  Only the customers of the competitive local exchange and interexchange 
subsidiaries will be transferred to TAS (i.e., Intellifiber Networks, Inc., McLeodUSA 
Telecommunications Services, LLC, Network Telephone Corp., Paetec Communications, 
Inc., Talk America, Inc., The Other Phone Company, US LEC of Florida, LLC, 
Windstream Communications, Inc., Windstream KDL, Inc., Windstream Norlight, Inc., 
Windstream NTI, Inc., Windstream NuVox, Inc.).  No customers will be transferred from 
Windstream Florida, Inc. (an ILEC) to TAS.  Rather, Windstream Florida, Inc. will 
continue to serve all of its existing customers following the Transaction.  We apologize 
for any confusion.    
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This letter is being filed electronically.  Please confirm receipt of this filing.  Should you 
have any questions regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
    
Russell M. Blau 
Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
Bingham McCutchen LLP 
2020 K Street, N.W., Suite 1100 
Washington, DC  20006-1806 
202-373-6000 (tel) 
202-373-6001 (fax) 
russell.blau@bingham.com 
jeffrey.strenkowski@bingham.com 
 
Counsel for the Parties 

 

 

 




